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Good morning Mr. Jeff Fischbach —

| am writing to approve the cancellation of my Class A license application and check. | misunderstood

the need for a Class A license for my restaurant, Bap and Chicken, located at 1328 Grand Avenue, Saint
Paul, MN 55105.

I am not going to have live music or karacke or any of the Class A uses. | am going to only play pre-
recorded music and TV sound through my speakers. Thus no need for Class A.

Thank you for explaining it to me.

Please contact me with any other questions.

Best Regards,

John D. Gleason
Owner
Bap and Chicken

651-485-6984



